
 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

 

 The month of March has arrived and Spring is right around the corner.  We hope 

everyone had a fantastic February!     

  

 This year brings the 60th anniversary of edu-caring for children at Bobbie Noonan’s 

Child Care!  We are so proud of the staff, parents and children that helped us reach this amazing 

milestone. Bobbie Noonan’s has also had a presence in Florida since 1985. What a celebration it 

is!    

  

 We are currently in the process of finalizing our Summer Camp and Fall class lists.  If 

you have not yet re-registered your child for these sessions please do so today, as spaces are 

limited.  Registration is open to the public at this time and we are filling up extremely quick.  If 

you have any questions regarding this matter please call or stop by the office. 

 

 The time is here for our annual license renewal.  Please help us out by keeping your 

child’s records up to date.  If you have received a note from us stating that you are in need of a 

certain form please be sure to turn it in by the due date posted.  If you need an appointment and 

can not get one before the date needed please bring in an appointment card.  New children that 

have been attending over 30 days need to get their physical and immunization forms in right 

away or your child will not be able to continue with us. 

 

 Parents Please Take Note:  Due to safety reasons we would like to ask parents again to 

PLEASE enter our center from the side street and EXIT ONLY onto Cape Coral Parkway.  This 

has become EXTRMELY dangerous with parents entering through the exit.  PLEASE be sure to 

park along the curb—NOT in front of the mailbox—Thank You!!!! 

 

 Spring Break is scheduled for the week of March 18-22 for all pre-school students. VPK 

only children will NOT attend March 15-22..  If you are a full day student and would like your 

child to attend PLEASE be sure to fill out the daycare form which has been sent home in your 

child’s folder (also attached) by Monday, March 4th.  Thank you! 

   

 Tuition Reminder...Tuition is due at the beginning of the week.  Tuition that is not paid 

by noon on Friday will not be credited for the week and will be considered late.  A $10.00 late 

fee will automatically be added to your account.  Bi-weekly payments need to be paid at the 

beginning of the two week period.  Please be aware that some months have 5 weeks if you are 

paying on a monthly basis.  Thank You! 

 

 Parent Reminders...If your child is on medication please be sure to sign it in daily in order 

for it to be administered. 

   

  



 

 

Please label everything that comes to school.  If your child naps with us please send your child 

with a sheet and blanket.  These items will need to be taken home on Fridays to be laundered and 

then returned.  We are limited on our supplies we have for the children to use. 

 

 Please try to follow your scheduled drop off and pick up times.  This is how we determine 

our staffing.  Many children have been arriving earlier and staying later.  Please contact the office 

in advance if you may need to send your child on a day that they do not normally attend.  Please 

do not assume that you can switch days.  We will always try our best to accommodate your needs 

but please be aware that this may not always be possible when we have a certain staff ratio. 

 

 Pre-school (ages 1-3) hours are from 8:45A.M.-12:00P.M.  If you need to drop your child 

off before 8:45A.M. or pick up after 12:00P.M. there will be an additional fee.  Our pre-school 

program begins at 9:00A.M.  If you need to arrive after this time please remember that the 

teacher’s attention needs to be with her class.  If you need to leave a message please stop by the 

office and we will have the teacher contact you on her break.  If you have any questions please do 

not hesitate to call or stop by the office. 

 

 DONATIONS!!!  We are still on the lookout for some I-PADS for our VPK and JUNIOR                                               

programs.  If you have one you would like to donate to our center or would like to contribute 

towards one PLEASE see the office.  We would like to start incorporating some technology to 

our wonderful program.  As always, it would be greatly appreciated!  Thank You! Thank You! 

Thank You! 

     

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU!!!!! 

 

    KENNEDY STEVENS  03/02/2021 

    ADDYSON KLAGES  03/05/2019 

    DOMINIC DIMATTEO  03/05/2019 

    HARRISON PETERSON-DAVIS 03/07/2019  

CJ BROWN    03/12/2021  

    SORAYA MAGLIONE  03/12/2021 

    DECLAN SCHULTE   03/17/2023 

    LUCAS CARBALLO   03/19/2019 

    AUSTIN SHORTRIDGE  03/20/2019 

    CHANEL RIVERA-GAVILANO 03/22/2018 

    HAZEL COURTRIGHT  03/24/2019 

    OLIVIA CARVALHO  03/27/2019 

    MAYLEE DASHER   03/31/2021 

      

     

 

We hope everyone has a safe and fun-filled month!!!! 

 

        Ms. Tricia 
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SPRING BREAK DAYCARE FORM 

     March 15-22 (VPK) 

     March 18-22 (Preschool)  

 

 Spring Break is scheduled for the week of March 18th- 22nd for preschool ages and March 

15th-22nd for VPK.  ALL pre-school (1/2 day) and VPK only children do not attend this week.  

ALL daycare children who plan on attending need to return the daycare permission form below 

no later than Monday, March 4th   If you are a daycare student and we do not receive a form from 

you we will assume your child will not be attending and we will not be staffed for them.  If you 

have any questions or concerns regarding this matter or any other please call or stop by the office.  

Thank You!!! 

 

 

****************************************************************************** 

 

 

 

Child’s Name:_______________________________________________________________ 

  

  

 _____Yes!  My child will attend the week of March 18th. 

(If my child is a VPK student I understand that the Bobbie Noonan’s daycare rate 

will be due.) 

 

 _____No! My child will NOT attend the week of March 18th. 

  (If my child does NOT attend only 1/2 tuition will be due) 

 

 

Parent’s Signature:____________________________________________________________ 


